From: Fowler, David

Sent: 10 January 2020 11:29

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/ London Mosaic
School

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Please upload objection.
Thanks,
David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

Sent: 07 January 2020 15:42
To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/ London Mosaic School

Dear David Fowler,

I live on Lamble Street and was shocked to hear about the plans to move the Ludham flat bins into Lismore Circus
area.

Lismore Circus is an area | visit daily, it is such an important space for my children too. The community garden is a
highlight, the benches for sitting on and chatting and the idea that there will be open bins - which we all know
always overflow bang next to all of this will spoil the appeal so much - and for so many people. It will be a great

shame to all who use the space.

It is such a fragile public space, that needs to be valued more, and putting bins next to it, just doesn’t send out that
message.

It would be much better if the bins stayed in the undercroft, and easier for tenants of the flats to use too. Making
bins easy to use with the shoots, is a good thing.

Thank you for bearing my opinion in mind.
I really hope a public space isn’t sacrificed.

Regards,



